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Laura Angel , who along with her husband Jay, owns the SIXPENCE ANTIQUES & GIFTS store at 519 Third Street in Lake 
Oswego, will be the professional appraiser for the Collectible Discoveries  event. She will provide fair market 
evaluations of American or European antique collectible items along with stories and information regarding each 
object.  Laura was born and raised in the Lake Oswego community and truly enjoys having her business 
here.  Sixpence Antiques was started by her mother, who was an extremely creative woman with a passion for 
antiques and decorating.  Laura’s mother opened Sixpence Antiques in downtown Lake Oswego in the mid 90’s and 
closed it in 2005 due to her losing a 9 year battle with cancer.  Laura And her husband re-open the store in 2010. 
 
Having majored in British history, Laura now brings her love for all things old and unique into her store with specially 
selected wares and repurposed pieces hand-crafted in the shop.  Laura taught high school Social Studies and 
Advanced Placement Economics classes for 5 years at Aloha High School in Beaverton.  She and her husband Jay are 
also experienced in handling estate sales in Lake Oswego and the surrounding areas. 
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Lake Oswego Branch officers 

     2013-2014 

 

President: Judy Hale 

Vice-president-Programs: 

 Pat Squire 

Vice-president-Membership: 

 Joann Siebe 

Treasurer: Anne Redmann 

Secretary: Jane Taft 

Immedate Past Presidents: 

 Stephanie Carter 

 Penny Hansen     

 
 

 

TIME TO RENEW 
 
AAUW members, the membership renewal form for 2013-2014 is included in this newsletter.  Please fill it out 
and send it in as soon as possible.  It gets confusing to wait until summer to send in your renewal form.  There 
is a deadline for inclusion of your name in our printed directory and a deadline to submit our member list to 
State and National offices. 
 

A few members have forgotten to pay their dues this year and then it requires lots of extra steps to get it all 
straightened out.  
  
So, the best idea is to fill out the renewal form and send it in with a check for $82.00 this month.  That helps 
you to stay involved with the interest groups and it helps our club get credit for the accurate number of 
members. 
 

If you are aware of someone who might want to join, let me know and I will contact her.  I will be pleased to 
send them a membership application and a brochure that tells about AAUW.  We have been so lucky this year 
to add some wonderful new members and that makes our branch stronger and better.  Mail your membership 
form to AAUW of Lake Oswego, PO Box 416, Marylhurst, OR 97036 or mail it to me: Judy Hale, 1608 6th 
Avenue, West Linn, OR 97068.         

Judy Hale, Membership 

 

New Officers  2013-2014:  seated: Judy 

Hale;  standing l to r: Pat Squire, Joann 

Siebe and Jane Taft. 
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AAUW Lake Oswego Branch 
Membership Application and Dues Statement 2013-2014 

Mail to:  AAUW of Lake Oswego, PO Box 416, Marylhurst, OR 97036 

 

Please print.  Highlight any additions, changes, or corrections. 

Last name___________________________   First name_________________________ Initial_____ 

Spouse’s name______________________________ 

Street___________________________________________________________________________ 

City________________________________   State________________   Zip Code ______________ 

Home Phone ________________________    Cell Phone__________________________________ 

Email _________________________________ 

College/University _________________________    State_____ Degree(s) ___________________ 

Major__________________________________ 

College/University _________________________    State_____ Degree(s) ___________________ 

Major __________________________________    Please put additional degrees on back of page or add note. 
      

New       Renewing      { Life       Honorary Life       Dual  }     Student 
           Call for dues information about these three memberships 

      

Please make checks payable to:  AAUW Lake Oswego Branch, Check #___________

 

$49 National Association Dues                                

$16 State Dues, includes Oregon Newsletter 

$17 Branch Dues 

$82 Total Dues* 
 

 

*$46 of your annual dues is tax deductible.  Your dues may 

be deductible as a business expense.  

  

$25 Student Affiliate Dues** 

**Student dues-undergraduate only, $16 is tax deductible.  

Amount enclosed ___________ 

 

Participate!  Share your skills and talents
 

SKILLS 

____Computer 

____Design/Graphics 

____Database Management 

____Web site maintenance 

____Desktop Publishing 

____Newsletter Editor 

____Photography 

____Writing/Editing 

____Table Decoration 

____Food Preparation 

____Fund Raising 

____Other_____________ 
 

Rev/3/2013 

 

 

 

 

 BRANCH SUPPORT 

Monthly programs & Events 

____Set up/Take Down 

____Greeter at events 

____Newsletter Distribution 

____Publicity Distribution 

____Directory Management 

____Food Preparation 

____Holiday Gala  

____New member friend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INTEREST GROUPS 

Book Groups 

____ 2nd Wednesday – noon 

____ 3rd Thursday – morning 

____ 4th Tuesday – noon 

____ 4th Thursday – evening 

____ 4th Friday – morning 

Bridge Groups 

___ Laffalot, 2nd, 4th Monday 

____ 3rd Wednesday 

Other 

____ Eat Ethnic 

____ Delightful Dining 

____ Movie Group 

____ Explore Northwest 

____ Portland Center Stage 
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AAUW Lake Oswego Branch 

Annual Luncheon and Installation of Officers 
 

Saturday, May 18, 2013 

 

Allium Bistro 
1914 Willamette Falls Drive 

West Linn, Oregon 

11:00 to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Luncheon menu: Local Greens Salad with sherry vinaigrette, cantelet cheese & hazelnuts 

Beef Bourguignon, Tagliatelle pasta, & Heirloom vegetables 

Assorted Cookies and Desserts with a no host bar. 

 

Entertainment: Kathy Kremin, Harpist 

 

Reservations, only accepted with payment, $23.00 per person 

Make checks payable to:  AAUW Lake Oswego  

Send to: Sandra Hoover, 17440 Holy Names Drive #318, Lake Oswego, OR97034 
 

Name___________________________________________    Phone ____________________ 

 

Number ________    @ $23.00  Am’t  enc.__________________  Check #__________________

 

 

 

 Mark your 

Calender for 

the May Luncheon 

May 18 th 
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   Co-President – Penny Hansen 
 

Hello again.  Our Lake Oswego Branch is thriving 

with all of the activities taking place.  From 

several book groups, dining groups, a theatre 

group, an exploring the northwest group, a 

movie group, bridge groups and now learning 

sessions we are actively involved in expanding 

our interests and friendships.  It is so rewarding 

to be a part of the board that helps to plan and 

organize these activities.   

 

A fundamental part of enjoying our sponsored 

activities is giving back to the community.  Our 

variety of fundraisers is an attempt to provide 

interesting and entertaining events to raise 

money to fund a $1000 scholarship for a woman 

attending Marylhurst University and to support 

our national organization with finances to 

advance women’s legal rights and education.  

 

We have sponsored several events which 

contribute to our healthy support of the  

 

 

community.  Among these events are the 

Holiday Gala, the Knit and Learn class, two 

 book and jewelry sales and a beach retreat.  

Note the variety of our fund raisers.  Our major 

event this year is the Collectible Discoveries 

event held at the End of the Oregon Trail 

Museum on Sunday, April 14 from 1:00 – 3:30 

pm.  You will read further details in the flyer/ 

article included in this newsletter.  Bring a friend 

or two and an item to be evaluated for this 

entertaining afternoon.  Pass the word to your 

friends and relatives to attend.  Last year’s 

guests said, “Oh, you have to do this again.”  So 

here we are, with this amazing antique show on 

the horizon. 

 

At the March branch meeting our slate of new 

officers was approved.  Judy Hale will be our 

new president.  Pat Squire will be our Programs 

Vice President.  Joann Siebe will be our 

Membership Vice President, and Jane Taft will 

continue as our Secretary.  We are so happy to 

have all of you to join us on the board.  

Congratulations! 

 

Now is the time to plan to attend the May 

luncheon where new officers will be installed.  

This year’s end of the year luncheon will be held 

the third Saturday in May, May 18th at Allium in 

the Willamette area of West Linn.  See details 

and reservation material in the NL.  It is 

important that we have at least twenty-five 

members and guests present.  Enjoy!
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Co-Presidents: 
   Stephanie Carter:  
     971-285-5882 
   Penny Hansen: 
     503-636-7255 
Vice-Pres. - Program: 
   Rosario Cabral: 
     503-427-0072 
Vice-Pres. – Membership:      
   Judy Hale:   503-850-4433 
Secretary: 
   Jane Taft:   503-742-1653 
Vice-Pres. - Treasurer: 
   Anne Redman: 
     503-684-1210 
Immediate Past Pres.: 
   MaryJo Radosevich   
     503-650-2428 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
L O Appointed Officers 
AAUW Funds: 
    Judy Hale 503-850-4433 
Hospitality: 
   Sandra Hoover 503-635-0952 
Interbranch Council:  
   Suzanne Kaveckis   
   503-678-1641 
Interest Groups Coordinator: 
   Susan Kingzett 503-656-5970 
Newsletter Editor: 
   Terry Hyland 503-635-1222 
Public Policy Coordinator  
   Robi Ingram-Rich  
   503-699-9425 
Public Information:   
    Joan Waldron 503-344-4679 
University Liaison: 
   Carol Cooper 503-336-0503 
Web-Site Coordinator: TBA  
Historian: TBA 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Lake Oswego AAUW 

 

 Branch Words 

 

Five branch members, Susan 

Hornung, Annie Aarkebauer, Jane 

Taft, Stephanie Carter and Judy Hale, 

spent the weekend at Cannon Beach.  

John Draneas, of the law firm 

Draneas & Huglin, P.C., donated his 

beach house.  Stephanie Carter 

hosted the weekend and was group 

photographer.   Each member 

donated an activity fee toward the 

Branch’s scholarship fund.  All had  a 

pleasant time, spent talking, dining, 

walking, reading, and playing 

games.  Jane is a formidable 

Bananagrams player! 

March 22-24 Cannon Beach Fundraiser 

         Branch Officer 2012--2013 
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  2 3 
Board Mtg. 

Marylhurst 

7pm 

4 5 6 
Ooh, la, la! 

Delightful 

Dining 

       
7 8 

Laffalot 

Bridge 

9 
 

10 

Book 

Group 

11 12 13 

No 

General 

Meeting 

       
14 
Collectable 
Discoveries 
Oregon Trial 
Museum 

1-3:30 pm 

15 16 

Eat Ethnic 

17 

Bridge 

Group 

18 
Book 

Group 

19 20 

       
21 22 

Laffalot 

Bridge 

Earth Day 

23 

Book 

Group 

24 25 

Book 

Group 

26 

Book 

Group  

27 

       

28 29 30     
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Murder by the Book 
2nd Wednesdays at Noon.  
April 10th 
Bring your own lunch 
Stephanie Carter’s Office, Suite 400 
4949 Meadows Road, LO 
Book: The Beautiful Mystery by  
Louise Penny 
Introduction: Irene Romero 
Contact Jane Taft.  taft.jane@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday Morning Books 
4th Tuesday at 11:30 a.m. 
April 23rd,  
Szechuan Kitchen,  
15450 Boones Ferry, LO 
Book: The Marriage Plot  
by Jeffrey Eugenides 
Leader: Nancy White 
For more information about this group, 
contact Dixie Kroupa, 503-697-8028 
  

Interpretive Books 
3rd Thursday, April 18th  
Book: Mink River  
Hostess: Mary Holderness 
Leader:  Laura Eyer 
Contact: Linda Watkins 503-694-2334 
 

Thursday Evening Books 
4th Thursday 
April 25th at 7:30 p.m. 
Book:  Mr. Churchill’s Secretary, 
By Susan MacNeal.   
Hostess: Barbara McDonald 
Introduction: Jane Taft 
For more information, contact co-chairs 
Sandra Hoover, 503-635-0952, or Suzanne 
Kaveckis, 503-678-1641. 
 

 

 
 
Delightful Dining 

Saturday, April 6th
, 6:00pm 

Ooh, la la!  Delightful Dining a la François at 
the home of Susan and Ken Hornung. 
Participants share cooking and costs.  For 
details, contact Jane Taft by April 1 st. 
taft.jane@gmail.com/ 503-742-1653. 
 

Friday Books 
4th Friday - at 10:00 a.m. 
April 26 th 

Book –Death Comes to Pemberley 
By P. D. James.  
Call Irene Romero,  
503-657-6159, for information. 
 

Movie Group 
Meets the 2nd Tuesday.  
March 12th - Times vary 
Contact:  Stephanie Carter at  
971-285-5882. 
  
Portland Center Stage 
For more information, call Betty Barber, 
503-675-0594, or barberbc@yahoo.com 
  

Laffalot Bridge 
2nd

 & 4th Mondays 
April 8th & 22th 
1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
 Contact: Susan Hornung, 503-635-4893, 
 susanhornung@hotmail.com. 

  
Fourth Wednesday Bridge 
4th Wednesday at 1:00 p.m. 
March 27th, Call Betty Hittle,  
503-636-7034 for information 
 

Eat Ethnic  
Meets the 3rd Tuesday of the month  
Restaurant TBA for April 16th,   
For details, directions and reservations  
call Susan Hornung 503-635-4893 
This is a casual dinner group.   
Spouses and friends are welcome!  

Special Interest 

Groups 

mailto:taft.jane@gmail.com
mailto:taft.jane@gmail.com
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